
 
 

D. A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE 

2024 -2025 

   PRE- PRIMARY SECTION (Nursery /Jr. KG/Sr. KG) 

 

Date: 04.07.2024                                                                                                                                                                                        

Ref: DAV/Thane/2024-25/Cir-15 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings!!! 

MONSOON MANIA 

  “The sun after the rain is much beautiful than the sun before the rain.” 

The school is organising “Monsoon Mania” with various fun filled activities, to make monsoon 

enjoyable and give students the right exposure. 

THE HIGHTLIGHTS OF THE MONSOON MANIA ARE: 

Sr. No Activities     (Open to all Students)  

1 Pool Activity ( Boat Rowing ) 

2 Dance  (Free Style on Music for students and parents ) 

3 Puppet Show 

4 Fun Games 

The schedule is as follows: 

Date &Day                 Std./Div.     Time  

      20.07.2024  

       (Saturday)  

 Nursery Apple & Cherry Girls                   

Jr KG A,A1 to  Jr KG E,E1          

  9:00 am to 11:30 am  

Nursery Berry & Cherry Boys                 

Sr. KG A, A1 to Sr. KG E, E1               

  12:30 pm to 2:00 pm 

PLEASE NOTE                                                                                                                                        

Students will select any one activity mentioned below. 

Sr. No   Activities  

1 Umbrella  Printing  

2 Origami  

PLEASE NOTE:                                                                                                                                       

Participation is optional. 

• Entry Fee – Rs. 250/- per student. 

• Parents to accompany the students. 

• Other than the open to all activities, interested parents are requested to select any one 

activity  and fill in the link shared by the respective class teacher along with circular. 

• Parents are also requested to send the entry fee in a sealed envelope with student name, 

standard and division on or before 15.07.2024 (Monday). 

• Refreshment will be provided to the students. 

We look forward to your whole-hearted participation and support in this initiative.                                             

 

Regards. 

Mrs. Simmi Juneja  

  

Principal  


